

Department of Energy

Oak Ridge Operations Office P.O. Box 2001 Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831—

March 19, 1997

Mr. Randy Gordon, Chair
Oak Ridge Reservation Environmental
Management Site Specific Advisory Board
3602 River Road
Ten Mile, Tennessee 37880

Dear Mr. Gordon:

COMMENTS ON DOE'S TEN YEAR PLAN

Your August 28, 1996, comments on the Department of Energy's draft Ten Year Plan have been received.

The comments submitted by the ORREMSSAB were taken into consideration as the draft was prepared for transmittal to DOE Headquarters. The National Ten Year Plan as well as the Oak Ridge Ten Year Plan are anticipated to be released in late March. We anticipate that there will be a public comment period during the spring for the draft document and expect the final draft to be available in late summer.

We appreciate the extensive participation by several members of the ORREMSSAB and hope that they will continue to participate through this entire process.

Sincerely,

Rodney R. Nelson

Assistant Manager for Environmental Management

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER